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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Arianne McCombie

We are looking forward to the Comedy for a Cause
evening. We would love it if  you could share galabid
amongst your friends and family.  Please see the QR
code or l ink on the Comedy for a Cause page.

Professional learning - staff attended a twilight
professional learning session on Monday 23rd. Bush
To Bowl Is A Social Enterprise Aimed At Creating A
Healing Space & Platform For First Nations People
By Connecting To Country And Their Traditional
Foodways..  They Practice their Culture On A Daily
Basis By Giving Back To Country, their Mob And The
Wider Community. AJ took us on a guided walk
along the headland to Turrimetta beach exploring
bush tucker and land use. We explored ways to
make soap and get rid of warts from local plants!

Teachers day - Fisher Road’s Teacher’s Aides put on
a fabulous morning tea for Teacher Appreciation
Day. The staff room was covered in posters
appreciating the work our teachers do daily.  Gifts
were given, food shared and words of spoken. Thank
you to our SLSO team for a fabulous day.

We are going to be introducing a SMS service for
student absences in the coming weeks. Parents and
carers will  receive an SMS if their child is absent
from school.  Parents will  need to respond to the
SMS and give a reason for the absence.



SAVE THE DATE !
Upcoming Dates To Remember

Saturday 11th November 
Comedy for a Cause

  6.30pm - Manly Leagues Club
Please come to our fantastic fund raiser

Sunday 19th November
Graduation

12-2 pm - Senior graduates & their families

7th December
Junior School Presentation

Award winners & families - 2pm

8th December
Senior School Presentation

Award winners & families - 2pm

12th December
Special Morning Tea-PBL

15th December 
Last Day 

February  - Thursday 1st
School Resumes

#  For updates on these important dates, please be sure to check the
school diary regularly for reminders.



Please
 go onto Galabid 

and bid for our fantastic
 Auction Items

Please share this link 
with family & friends



How to bid

1
galabid.com/ fisherroad

Scan the QR code OR
text fisherroad

followed by your full
name to 

0458 678 678

2 View items

3 Bid- enter the amount
and press BID

4 Pay- click the link in the
winning text to pay

securely
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A Huge Thank you
 to 

Cromer Public School 
for letting us sell Raffle  Tickets on

Grandparents Day



YOUR PARAGRAPH TEXT

 Holloween

Fun
On Tuesday many of our students
dressed up for the age-old tradition of
Trick or Treating. 

The ramp up to the juniors was
decorated with all  things spooky -
spiders, goblins, ghosts and ghouls. Each
class took a turn to knock on the office
door. Lurking behind that door was a
witch, a wizard and a Creepy Indian
Sharman ready to give our students a
big scare….and a bag of loll ies. It was a
fun morning which I believe the teachers
enjoyed more than the students!

 Happy Halloween everyone!
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TEACHERS DAY
We loved our wonderful morning tea -

thank you 
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Executive Director Recognition Award

Principals  were asked to nominate staff for the 2023 Executive Director
Recognition award. It is an opportunity  to acknowledge those non-
teaching staff and community members, who reflect,  in their daily work,
the NSW Department of Education’s values. Jenny Knowles was selected
to receive this award for the Pittwater network. 

In recognition of her exceptional dedication and unwavering commitment
to the wellbeing of students, staff,  and parents of Fisher Road. Jenny is a
fierce advocate for students with disabilities and their families.
 
Jenny's commitment to the students at Fisher Road goes far beyond her
job description. Her genuine passion for inclusive education and her
exceptional ability to connect with students with diverse needs have had
a profound impact on the entire school community. Jenny creates an
environment of inclusivity and compassion, ensuring that every student
under her care feels valued, understood, and supported. 

She has proven herself be an invaluable resource, offering guidance,
support,  and a compassionate ear to colleagues, staff and parents. Jenny
exemplifies the qualities of an exceptional school learning and support
officer who consistently goes above and beyond the call  of duty. Her
dedication to the well-being of students, staff,  and parents is an
inspiration to us all .

Thank you for all  you do Jenny!
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Professional 
Learning

Bush to Bowl



Fisher Road School is putting
together our 2nd Support
Booklet for the year.

If any parents/carers have any
fantastic therapy ideas,
holiday programs, doctors,
hairdressers  etc please email
or ring the school with your
information so it can be placed
into our booklet.

  Thank you   

Support Booklet



CLASS AB
Welcome back to term 4! We are so shocked with how fast this
year has gone. Throughout the year we have done a cooking
program where the students follow a recipe to make pancakes,
fried rice and corn fritters. Now in term 4, the students are
very familiar with cooking and are getting much more
comfortable with trying new foods. 
We also have a new student Jesse in our class this term!
Welcome to Class AB Jesse, we are very excited to have you
join.
We are very excited to see how the students excel the rest of
the year.

Ashley and Alena



CLASS SL
Where has this year gone? We can’t believe we are almost halfway
through Term 4! This week we celebrated Halloween by dressing up
and ‘trick or treating’ the ladies in the office. Everyone looked
amazing in their costumes, with big grins on their faces. Class SL
made some very special Halloween treats in Food Tech on
Wednesday. After Comedy for a Cause next week, it will  be the
downhill  sl ide into Christmas. We will  start making Christmas
decorations for the tree and tidying up our classroom after a busy
but successful year.  
 
Sandy and Sue R



CLASS SB
Summer is almost here and what a great time to
learn all  about the beach! The ocean is so fun to
learn about, there are countless animals, plants and
creatures to explore. We have been diving head
first into everything Under The Sea! We have our
very own class pond and have been really enjoying
hands-on learning activities. 

Sally and Mandy



Term 4 is well and truly underway and It’s time to celebrate
Halloween! This week has seen Class SH dress up in either their
scariest or favourite costume and walk up our scary ramp laden
with spiders, bats, and jack-o-lanterns to receive a trick or treat.
Zebedee dressed as a scary black spider, Jude as our wise old
Wizard and Heath as Spidey all  enjoying a moment of fright and
excitement to receive a loll ie bag for their efforts.  

Sam, Justine & Nanaako

CLASS SH



CLASS MP
Class MP was thankful to Class GK from Cromer Public School for coming to
Fisher Road to watch us during the school concert.  It  was lovely to see them and
a good opportunity for us to show them our classroom and other areas of the
school.
In Term 4 during the Integration program, we are focussing on enhancing our
fine motor skills through a joint activity with Class GK. We do toasted
sandwiches and students have to perform most of the tasks independently or
with minimal prompting.
It is also a privilege to play with or alongside students in the Junior playground
of Cromer Public School during recess and lunch play. Sam, James, Marius,
Edgar, Jonathan, Sai and Rafaela enjoy the atmosphere of the school.  They love
being with  children of similar or close to their age, chasing each other, kicking
balls,  digging in the sandpit,  etc. 
That is why they always look forward to Tuesdays.

Maria, Matt and Lauren



CLASS CJ
Well Class CJ certainly went off with a bang at the end of last term. Our concert
performance was first class. Thanks to the creative and hard work by John our class
SLSO, we had the best-looking prop out there with our Italian gondola and the students
well and truly complimented the overall  look. Lucas took the hand as our gondolier,
Lachie roamed the stage as a pizza delivery boy, Luca a pizza salesman from down
south, Isla and Alexsandra looking magnificent as our special guests gracing the waters
of Venice.
This term we welcome our new student Will .  His happy smiling face brings a lovely
touch to our classroom. We will  have a small celebration with him next month for his
birthday, something we do with each of our students as their big day arrives. It is our
tradition in Class CJ to cook a cake at the beginning of the school day, then have some
fun later on with the Happy Birthday cheers and some taste testing of our product.  
Check out some of our pics.

Chris,  Lauren & John



CLASS JK 
We have been very fortunate to have some lovely coaches from Blast
Cricket come to our school each Wednesday for 4 weeks so we can learn
the skills we need to play cricket. We have been practising our catching
and batting using large balls to develop our coordination skills and when
we have practised we play with regular sized balls.  The whole class loves
participating in this fun fi l led game. We also practice running and play
lots of games. The students l isten to the instructions of the coaches well
and are developing their turn taking, fitness and overall  skil ls in this
adapted version of cricket. Well done, class JK!

Julie and T



CLASS TH
Term 4 is well under way for Class TH. We have our two
Year 12 students Dylan and Liam triall ing and attending
post school option programs. It ’s going to be a big move
for the boys next year, so it ’s important to prepare them
early. 

Trish, Jenny 



CLASS FS
HOWZAT! Term 4 is off to a great start for Class FS, with our students
learning some cricket skills on Wednesday mornings.The crew from
BLAST Cricket rock up with great enthusiasm each week and this is
rubbing off on our students who are loving learning how to catch, bowl,
and bat. Our oval is the perfect place for Whitney and Tyron to smash a
few FOURs, for George to bowl fast paced over-arm missiles, for Masato
to catch high and low balls and for Lachie to enjoy running between the
wickets. ”Aussie, Aussie, Aussie, Oi,  Oi,  Oi!”

Fran, Kari,  Ebony, Cuban and Lani



CLASS LV
Welcome to term 4! It ’s hard to believe that it is already the last term of 2023! The
students of LV have welcomed Vito to our class. Vito is having fun exploring the grounds
of Fisher Road school and getting used to our daily routines. Vito is loving our gymnastics
program, bushwalking excursion and he is enjoying our Friday swimming session.
This term we are continuing our ‘Crunch n Sip’ Program, where the students are exposed
to new foods. It has been great watching the students try foods that they would normally
not eat.  Apple, carrot and cucumber seem to be the most tried new foods, so far.  This is
also a wonderful communication opportunity for the students as they have been
supported to use Proloquo2go and LAMP to identify the colours and names of the foods
they are trying.
Our class tree is fi l led with birds and wildlife now and we have started looking at native
land animals. We have already made an Emu and are looking forward to exploring the
interesting features of wombats and echidnas in the coming weeks.

Lainie, Virginia, Anat & Lynn



COMMUNICATION  
TEAM

              
 PBL

Our CORE WORDS for this week are ON
and OFF. Please encourage your child to
use these in different ways at home. For
example, ‘Jump ON the trampoline’ or
‘Take OFF your jumper’.



All of our FRS students have
been working hard to collect
stickers on their PBL charts,
in l ine with our core values.
If  a student collects 20 or
more over the semester they
will  enjoy a special assembly
on Tuesday 12th December,
where the Principal,  Arianne
will  present them with a
certificate. 

Sandy 



Birthday News
Happy Birthday Heath



Birthday News
Happy Birthday Caleb



Birthday News
Happy Birthday Dylan



              
 PBL



At Lifeline Northern Beaches
we make a difference every day.

Northern Beaches Men’s Groups Directory

meditationHQ 

Men’s Kitchen 

Mentoring Men 

Head Above Water 

Brothers 4 Brothers

Lifeline Northern Beaches 

Man Anchor 

www.mananchor.com.au 

Freshwater Mankind Project iGroup

Mongrels Men Health and Wellbeing 

MoWaNa Northern Beaches Safe Space 

Low cost face-to-face counselling. 

A safe space where men can be vulnerable without judgement or expectation. 

FREE drop-in style space opened out of hours to support you if you are experiencing emotional
distress and/or suicidal thoughts. www.mowana.org.au

Man Anchor is a mental health education provider passionate about building mental health
literacy across Australia to improve support networks, connection and ultimately reduce suicide. 

Community men’s group, dedicated to supporting growth and maturity by sitting together in deep
presence. 

Activity-based charity who aims to build mental fitness on the Northern Beaches & beyond through
funded workshops with our program partners. www.headabovewater.com.au

Provides free long-term one-to-one life mentoring for men who are going through some challenges or
changes in their life. www.mentoringmen.org.au

The perfect mix of education, experiences & inspiration as we create seemingly simple yet powerful
experiences utilising life-changing meditation and wellness practices, delivered in practical and
accessible ways. www.meditationhq.com.au

Mongrels Men run close to 300 events and activities for men on the Northern Beaches every year
designed to get blokes off the couch, outdoors, moving, communicating, connecting and developing
new social and support connections with other men in their local community so they have somewhere
to go, something to do, someone to talk to and support when needed. www.mongrelsmen.com

If you are an older man and are looking to increase your confidence in the kitchen or have had to take
over the role of preparing meals, and most importantly, would like to join a group of men who enjoy
each other’s company while preparing a meal, the Men’s Kitchen is for you. www.menskitchen.org.au

www.brothers4brothers.com.au

 

www.mankindproject.org.au

www.lifelinenb.org.au

www.lifelinenb.org.au
Phone: (02) 9949 5522
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AFTER SCHOOL
cARE

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN YOUR
CHILD

 ATTENDING 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

AT FISHER ROAD SCHOOL 
PLEASE CONTACT 

Jessie Quinn 0412 571 051
AT SUNNYFIELD 



Try This-shoe
hack



Fisher Road School acknowledges
the

Gaimaragal people of the 
Eora Nation 

and the traditional custodians of
the land 

in which we learn and 
pay respect to 

Elders past and present.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

OF COUNTRY


